
 



is emptied.  A Wednesday or Thursday, Sept 22nd or 29th  was suggested.  These dates will be 
subject to change upon incoming information from Tony Cortez in Buildings and Grounds.  Live 
streaming to GBC Centers to ensure that all Campuses are included in this activity.  We will refer 
to Cheyenne’s 3/18/22 email with pricing for awards and additional ducks needed.  A theme 
needs to be decided upon, possibly a “Back to School/Back to the Races”.   

3. Krispy Kreme Fundraiser is still on the calendar for Fall 2022 when all faculty are back on Campus.  This 
and continued Duck Race planning will be conveyed to the 2022-23 Classified Council Executive Board to 
move forward with planning of these events. 
 

 
Public  Comment: Tasha and Cheyenne thanked everyone in attendance for input and for attending meetings every 
month.  

 
Next  Meeting:  Friday,  June 17 th, 2022 – 10:30am,  Zoom 
https://gbcnv-edu.zoom.us/j/82178469832?pwd=ZlZuVXlmZzFoWGxxVnRiU0RsdXp1UT09 
 
Adjourn: Louellen Monte – 11:01am  

https://gbcnv-edu.zoom.us/j/82178469832?pwd=ZlZuVXlmZzFoWGxxVnRiU0RsdXp1UT09
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